7th April, 1949,

Deapr Sirs,

I hrve to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 9th ultimo respecting the liotorship "VELTEK", the
contents of which have been duly noted.

I have to inform you thet the fees suggested by
you are considered to be satisfactory, and I may say that
as soon as the reports are submitted to the Committee and
a class assigned which 1s at the moment dependent upon the
result of an enquiry in connection with the torsional
vibration charscteristics of the vessel, an account for the
amount in question will be rendered to the Owners.

Az requested in your letter under reference, I
will advise you when the account has been paid.

Yours ralt@I%Q 1
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